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February 28, 2023 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
Re: RE 131 PGE 2023 Billing Error Annual Report 
 
Pursuant to Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) 860-021-0170(4), Billing Error 
Reporting, Portland General Electric Company is pleased to report no billing errors 
occurred during the 2022 calendar year. PGE, therefore, has no billing errors to report 
under OAR 860-021-0170. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact Mary 
Widman at mary.widman@pgn.com  
 
Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 
 

Sincerely,  
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 

 Robert Macfarlane 
 Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
 
 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street• Portland, OR 97204 
portlandgeneral .com 


	Report eFiling Cover Sheet (WORD Version)
	Microsoft Word - PGE 2023 Billing Error Annual Report for 2022_02.28.23

